OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER,

BOKARO FOREST DIVISION, BOKARO

BLOCK-A, VAN BHAWAN, PURULIA ROAD, CHAS, BOKARO-827013
E-mail : dfo-bokaro@gov.in & bokarodfo@gmail.com Phone/Fax No : +91-6542-265142

Specific Recommendation

Construction of 33KV D/C Transmission line for 16MVA
power supply arrangement to M/s CCL-Karo Konar OCW
from DVC-BTPS S/yard

The proposed area for diversion of 4.9969 ha. for M/s Damodar
Valley Corporation has got miscellaneous vegetation with density 0.6 (approx).
This project is for facilitating power supply to open cast works (OCW) of M/s
CCL-Karo Konar. The area is hilly and undulating and vulnerable to soil erosion.

The proposal for diversion is recommended in national interest and

may be accepted for diversion as per provisions of FC Act.

Divisiongl Forest Officer,
Bokaro Forest Division, Bokaro.
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